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Burr, Becky

From: Burr, Becky

Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2006 1:36 AM

To: 'sharil@cmc.gov.my’

Cc: ‘gacsec@gac.icann.org’; ’jeffrey@icann.org’; ‘stuart@lawley.com’; 'stuartduncan13@mac.com’
Subject: Letter from Stuart Lawley

Importance: High
Dear Mr. Chairman,

| have attached a letter from Stuart Lawley addressed to you and copied to the members of the GAC and ICANN Board,
which responds to the letter posted on the ICANN website from Assistant Secretary John Kneuer regarding the ICM
registry agreement.

By copy of this letter to the GAC secretariat and ICANN's general counsel, John Jeffrey, | respectfully request their
respective assistance in distributing a copy of this correspondence to the members of the GAC and the members of
the ICANN Board. ICM believes that it is critical that the members of the GAC and the ICANN Board have the
opportunity to review this letter as soon as possible, given the discussions already underway.

We also request that the letter be posted as promptly as possible on the ICANN website.

As ever, ICM Registry is available at your convenience to answer any questions that you, the GAC, or any GAC member
may have.

Sincerely,

Becky Burr

J. Beckwith Burr

WilmerHale

2445 M Street NW
Washington, DC 20037 USA
+1 202 663 6695 (1)

+1 202 663 6363 (f)
beckwith.burr@wilmerhale.com

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE:

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. tax advice
contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and
cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting,
marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.

This email message and any attachments are being sent by Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP, are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify us immediately -- by replying to this message or by sending an email to postmaster@wilmerhale.com -- and destroy all copies of this message and
any attachments. Thank you.

For more information about WilmerHale, please visit us at http://www.wilmerhale.com.
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